Council Grrespondence - Re 2018 Gommunity Grant

2018 Fall Rummage Sale Report.

The South Huron Hospital held its fall rummage sale on October 23rd, 24th and 25th, making \$15,698.06. This is an increase over the previous sale. The success of our sales is due to the many volunteers who work at the sale and at this sale put in 2,300 hours, and the support of our community. We are always left with many items when the sale ends but have been able to donate many of them on to local charities, namely Goodwill, Mission Services and Habitat for Humanity. We wish to thank the Municipality for allowing us the grant for the rec centre rent. This allows us to purchase much needed equipment for our local hospital.

Submitted by Anne Helm, SHHA President.

June Gelm